
30 May 2022 
To all Science Departments 

Dear Colleague 

ALIVE PHARMACY WAREHOUSE & JAMES COOK UNIVERSITY AWARD FOR EXCELLENCE IN PHARMACY 

The Business Liaison Association Inc., in conjunction with science teachers in Far North Queensland, is offering a 
bursary for students interested in pursuing a career in Pharmacy. 

The award is open to all Senior (Year 12) students in the Far North Region.   The winner will be awarded a $1500 
bursary, together with part time employment at one of the Alive Pharmacy Warehouse’s in Cairns to coincide with 
confirmed enrolment in Bachelor of Pharmacy at the James Cook University Cairns Campus for 2023. There will also 
be a runner up award.  The runner up will be awarded a $1000 bursary, together with part time employment at one 
of the Alive Pharmacy Warehouse’s in Cairns to coincide with confirmed enrolment in Bachelor of Pharmacy at the 
James Cook University Cairns Campus for 2023. 

The sponsors of this award are Alive Pharmacy Warehouse and James Cook University, Cairns. We sincerely thank 
Mr Nick Loukas and Ms Georgina Twomey, of Alive Pharmacy Warehouse, and Associate Professor John Smithson, James 
Cook University for this excellent initiative and encourage all schools to nominate suitable applicants for this 
prestigious award. 

Please read the attached details and conditions carefully and forward completed application form/s by Friday, 7 
October 2022. 

Also note the following: 

1. Each school will be invoiced for $88 (GST inc) to cover administrative costs of this award.

2. All students who participate will be eligible for a Certificate of Participation.

3. ALL ENTRIES MUST BE FORWARDED TO Robyn Cowie BY Friday 25 October 2022.

A presentation function will be held at the Pullman Cairns International Hotel, Cairns from 5.30 pm - 7.30 pm, on 1 
December 2022.  Information about this event will be forwarded at a later date.  Award recipients are required to 
attend in formal school uniform. We encourage you to participate and ask that you please adhere to the deadlines 
given in order to facilitate the co-ordination of these awards. 

Yours sincerely 

Angela Toppin 
Chairperson 

36 Shields Street, Cairns Qld 4870 
PO Box 7371, Cairns Qld 4870 

Phone:  4232 2310   |   Mobile:  0431 022 249 
Email: eo@bla.org.au 
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